Date: 26th, November 2024

Dear Parents & Guardians,

I'm sure you are aware of Class XII Board Examination Time-Table being released yesterday i.e.,25th,November, 2024. The Pre-Board Examination is a good practice in St.Edmund's Higher Secondary School, but this time, we are forced to make some adjustments in the Pre-Board Examination Schedule.

The Examination will be held **ONLY** for the <u>core subjects</u> to enable students to have a practice run before the Board Examination. This is also to enable students not to be pressurized and to have sufficient time to prepare for the Board Examination. For the other subjects, the question papers will be handed over to the students in December, to work away at their own time.

It is my earnest request to you to ensure that your ward does sufficient study during the vacation period and make all the necessary adjustments for the coming Examinations: Pre-Board Examination and Board Examination.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Br. A. Benjamin